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Ms. Sylvia Wilson 
Board President 
The Pittsburgh Board of Public Education 
 
Dear President Wilson and Board of Directors,  
 
The great privilege of my career has been to ignite and to lead Pittsburgh Public 
Schools on a transformative journey towards insuring education equity for all 
students. It has also been an honor to work along with the Board of Directors, 
my passionate Administration, employees, students, and our parents, all of 
whom are committed to providing the very best educational opportunities to the 
students of this District.  
 
President Wilson and Board of Directors, it has been and honor to work under 
your leadership during my tenure as Superintendent. We have positioned this 
District to take great steps forward in our time together.  Our collaboration and 
partnership have added tremendous value to my professional growth. Thank you 
for your support and direction as I am proud to have accomplished so much for 
our students with all of you. 
 
For the past five years, it has been my distinct honor and pleasure to serve in 
Pittsburgh as your Superintendent.   After much thought and consideration and 
because, in light of current circumstances, I think it is presently the best thing for 
our students and families, I believe that now is the time for my tenure to come 
to an end and to embark upon a new chapter of my professional life.  Consistent 
with our mutual agreement, I will be leaving my role as Superintendent of 
Pittsburgh Public Schools, effective October 1, 2021. 
 
During the next month, I pledge to you my support and cooperation in 
effectuating a smooth transition.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Anthony D Hamlet 
 
Dr. Anthony Hamlet 
Superintendent, Pittsburgh Public Schools  
 


